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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
YEAR 8 PARENTS’/CARERS’ EVENING – WEDNESDAY 27 MARCH 2019 

 
I am pleased to invite you to attend the above event on Wednesday 27 March from 
4:00 pm – 6:30 pm in QEMS Hall and Restaurant.  You can now book appointments 
through our new electronic booking system.  Details on how to access this can be 
found in the attached document. 
 
This evening will allow you and your child to gain subject specific guidance from 
teachers that will support your child’s progress. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr N Haddon 

Head of School 

 
 


